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  The Other Mother Jen Brister,2019-09-05 I'm Jen
Brister: stand-up comedian, middle-aged
adolescent, and mum. But not that mum - I'm the
other one. 'Hysterical, important, moving,
wonderful' Sara Pascoe Confused? Two years ago, my
partner (a woman - we're not solicitors) gave
birth to twins. (I know! Believe me, I'm still
reeling myself.) Like every new parent, I had
absolutely no clue what I was doing. Add 'gay' and
'non-biological' to the mix and what do you get?
Not a weird box of detergent, but a panicked beige
lesbian desperately googling, 'Will my babies love
me?' at 3 a.m. A very funny, very honest look at
parenting life, from IVF awfulness to crying over
the pages of sleep training manuals. A perfect
gift for any parent who feels they don't fit the
mould of a traditional family. *LONGLISTED FOR THE
POLARI PRIZE* 'Damned funny. You'll find the pages
of this book brimming with rich and wonderful
proof' Hannah Gadsby 'A side-splittingly honest
look at the grim realities of same-sex parenting'
Diva
  Fresh Fruit, Broken Bodies Seth M.
Holmes,2013-06-19 An intimate examination of the
everyday lives and suffering of Mexican migrants
and indigenous people in our contemporary food
system. An anthropologist and MD in the mold of
Paul Farmer and Didier Fassin, Seth Holmes shows
how market forces, anti-immigrant sentiment, and
racism undermine health and healthcare. Holmes’s
material is visceral and powerful. He trekked with
his companions illegally through the desert into
Arizona and was jailed with them before they were
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deported. He lived with indigenous families in the
mountains of Oaxaca and in farm labor camps in the
U.S., planted and harvested corn, picked
strawberries, and accompanied sick workers to
clinics and hospitals. This “embodied
anthropology” deepens our theoretical
understanding of how health equity is undermined
by a normalization of migrant suffering, the
natural endpoint of systemic dehumanization,
exploitation, and oppression that clouds any sense
of empathy for “invisible workers.” Fresh Fruit,
Broken Bodies is far more than an ethnography or
supplementary labor studies text; Holmes tells the
stories of food production workers from as close
to the ground as possible, revealing often
theoretically-discussed social inequalities as
irreparable bodily damage done. This book
substantiates the suffering of those facing the
danger of crossing the border, threatened with
deportation, or otherwise caught up in the
structural violence of a system promising work but
endangering or ignoring the human rights and
health of its workers. All of the book award money
and royalties from the sales of this book have
been donated to farm worker unions, farm worker
organizations and farm worker projects in
consultation with farm workers who appear in the
book.
  The Composition and Redaction of the Book of
Amos Tchavdar S. Hadjiev,2009-03-26 This Oxford
dissertation offers a fresh redactional analysis
of the Book of Amos. It starts with a critical
survey of existing approaches and an examination
of the methodological issues involved and proceeds



4

with a detailed exegetical analysis of the
prophetic text which forms the basis for the
redactional conclusions. It steers a middle course
between extreme conservative treatments which
trace all the material back to the prophet Amos
and more radical sceptical approaches which
attribute most of the prophetic oracles to the
work of later redactors. The composition of the
book began with two collections: the Polemical
scroll written not long after the end of Amos’
ministry and the Repentance scroll composed
shortly before 722 BC. The Repentance scroll was
reworked in Judah towards the end of the 8th
century BC and the two scrolls were combined to
form a single work sometime during the 7th century
BC. The Book underwent only one redaction during
the exilic period which sought to actualise its
message in a new historical context. The study
pays special attention to the literary structure,
aim and probable historical circumstances of the
various collections which gradually evolved into
the present Book of Amos and seeks to show how the
prophetic message lived on and spoke to the
various communities which preserved and
transmitted it.
  Reproductive Politics and the Making of Modern
India Mytheli Sreenivas,2021-05-03 Open-access
edition: DOI 10.6069/9780295748856 Beginning in
the late nineteenth century, India played a
pivotal role in global conversations about
population and reproduction. In Reproductive
Politics and the Making of Modern India, Mytheli
Sreenivas demonstrates how colonial
administrators, postcolonial development experts,
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nationalists, eugenicists, feminists, and family
planners all aimed to reform reproduction to
transform both individual bodies and the body
politic. Across the political spectrum, people
insisted that regulating reproduction was
necessary and that limiting the population was
essential to economic development. This book
investigates the often devastating implications of
this logic, which demonized some women’s
reproduction as the cause of national and
planetary catastrophe. To tell this story,
Sreenivas explores debates about marriage, family,
and contraception. She also demonstrates how
concerns about reproduction surfaced within a
range of political questions—about poverty and
crises of subsistence, migration and claims of
national sovereignty, normative heterosexuality
and drives for economic development. Locating
India at the center of transnational historical
change, this book suggests that Indian
developments produced the very grounds over which
reproduction was called into question in the
modern world. The open-access edition of
Reproductive Politics and the Making of Modern
India is freely available thanks to the TOME
initiative and the generous support of The Ohio
State University Libraries.
  The History Problem Hiro Saito,2017-04-01
Seventy years have passed since the end of the
Asia-Pacific War, yet Japan remains embroiled in
controversy with its neighbors over the war’s
commemoration. Among the many points of contention
between Japan, China, and South Korea are
interpretations of the Tokyo War Crimes Trial,
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apologies and compensation for foreign victims of
Japanese aggression, prime ministerial visits to
the Yasukuni Shrine, and the war’s portrayal in
textbooks. Collectively, these controversies have
come to be called the “history problem.” But why
has the problem become so intractable? Can it ever
be resolved, and if so, how? To answer these
questions author Hiro Saito mobilizes the
sociology of collective memory and social
movements, political theories of apology and
reconciliation, psychological research on
intergroup conflict, and philosophical reflections
on memory and history. The history problem, he
argues, is essentially a relational phenomenon
caused when nations publicly showcase self-serving
versions of the past at key ceremonies and events:
Japan, South Korea, and China all focus on what
happened to their own citizens with little regard
for foreign others. Saito goes on to explore the
emergence of a cosmopolitan form of commemoration
taking humanity, rather than nationality, as its
primary frame of reference, an approach
increasingly used by a transnational network of
advocacy NGOs, victims of Japan’s past
wrongdoings, historians, and educators. When
cosmopolitan commemoration is practiced as a
collective endeavor by both perpetrators and
victims, Saito argues, a resolution of the history
problem—and eventual reconciliation—will finally
become possible. The History Problem examines a
vast corpus of historical material in both English
and Japanese, offering provocative findings that
challenge orthodox explanations. Written in clear
and accessible prose, this uniquely
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interdisciplinary book will appeal to
sociologists, political scientists, and historians
researching collective memory, nationalism and
cosmopolitanism, and international relations—and
to anyone interested in the commemoration of
historical wrongs. An electronic version of this
book is freely available thanks to the support of
libraries working with Knowledge Unlatched, a
collaborative initiative designed to make high-
quality books open access for the public good. The
open-access version of this book is licensed under
Creative Commons Attribution-NonCommercial-
NoDerivatives 4.0 International (CC BY-NC-ND 4.0),
which means that the work may be freely downloaded
and shared for non-commercial purposes, provided
credit is given to the author. Derivative works
and commercial uses require permission from the
publisher.
  The Woman Warrior Maxine Hong
Kingston,2010-09-01 NATIONAL BOOK CRITICS CIRCLE
AWARD WINNER • NATIONAL BESTSELLER • With this
book, the acclaimed author created an entirely new
form—an exhilarating blend of autobiography and
mythology, of world and self, of hot rage and cool
analysis. First published in 1976, it has become a
classic in its innovative portrayal of multiple
and intersecting identities—immigrant, female,
Chinese, American. “A classic, for a reason” –
Celeste Ng via Twitter As a girl, Kingston lives
in two confounding worlds: the California to which
her parents have immigrated and the China of her
mother’s “talk stories.” The fierce and wily women
warriors of her mother’s tales clash jarringly
with the harsh reality of female oppression out of
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which they come. Kingston’s sense of self emerges
in the mystifying gaps in these stories, which she
learns to fill with stories of her own. A warrior
of words, she forges fractured myths and memories
into an incandescent whole, achieving a new
understanding of her family’s past and her own
present.
  Brief History Mark Peterson,2009 Written by one
of the leading experts on Korea, A Brief History
of Korea covers the history of Korea from the
origins of the Korean people in prehistoric times
to the economic and political situation in North
and South Korea today. Providing a detailed
overview of the cultural and historical influences
that have shaped Korean society, the author
discusses the major periods of Korean history
Three Kingdoms, Koryo Dynasty, and Chosun Dynasty;
the foreign invasions Korea has endured; the post-
World War II situation that led to the country's
division and the Korean War; and developments in
North and South Korea from the end of the Korean
War up through the present.
  Fostering Human Capital in the Gulf Cooperation
Council Countries Sameh El-Saharty,Igor
Kheyfets,Christopher Herbst,Mohamed Ihsan
Ajwad,2020-07-08 The formation of human capital--
the knowledge, skills, and health that people
accumulate over their lifetimes--is critical for
the six Gulf Cooperation Council (GCC) countries.
Human capital contributes not only to human
development and employment but also to the long-
term sustainability of a diversified economic
growth model that is knowledge based and private
sector driven. This approach is critical, given
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that income from oil and gas will eventually
decline and that the nature of work is evolving in
response to rapid technological changes, in turn
demanding new skill sets. The GCC governments have
demonstrated their strong political will for this
shift: four of them are among the first countries
to join the World Bank’s Human Capital Project—a
global effort to improve investments in people as
measured by the Human Capital Index. The GCC
countries face four main challenges: • Low levels
of basic proficiency among schoolchildren • A
mismatch between education and the labor market •
A relatively high rate of adult mortality and
morbidity • A unique labor market , in which wages
in the public sector are more generous than in the
private sector and government employment of
nationals is virtually guaranteed To address these
challenges, this report outlines four strategies
in a“whole-of-government†? approach: • Investing
in high-quality early childhood development •
Preparing healthier, better educated, and skilled
youth for the future • Enabling greater adult
labor force participation • Creating an enabling
environment for human capital formation These
strategies are based on best practices in other
countries and feature some of the GCC countries’
plans, including their national “Visions,†? to
take their economies and societies further into
the twenty-first century. With the COVID-19
pandemic, the GCC countries face additional
challenges that may worsen some preexisting
vulnerabilities and erode human capital. In
response, the GCC governments have taken multiple
measures to protect their populations’ health and
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their economies. Any country’s decision to reopen
its economy needs to closely consider public
health consequences to avoid a resurgence of
infections and any further erosion of its human
capital. The COVID-19 crisis underscores that the
need to accelerate and improve investment in human
capital has never been greater. Once the GCC
countries return to a “new normal,†? they will be
in a position to achieve diversified and
sustainable growth by adopting, and then
tailoring, the strategies presented in this
report.
  The Politics of Home J. Duyvendak,2011-07-04
This book examines ideas of 'home' of Americans
and Western Europeans under the influence of the
two major revolutions of our times: the gender
revolution and increased mobility due to
globalization. It analyzes how 'home' has been
politicized, as well as alternative home-making
strategies that aim to transcend the 'logic of
identities'.
  Wong's Essentials of Pediatric Nursing Marilyn
J. Hockenberry,2005-08 This convenient, money-
saving package is a must-have for students
training for a career in nursing. It includes the
Wong's Essentials of Pediatric Nursing textbook
and Virtual Clinical Excursions 3.0.
  Materials Issues for Generation IV Systems
Véronique Ghetta,Dominique Gorse,Dominique
Mazière,Vassilis Pontikis,2008-04-23 Global
warming, shortage of low-cost oil resources and
the increasing demand for energy are currently
controlling the world's economic expansion while
often opposing desires for sustainable and
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peaceful development. In this context, atomic
energy satisfactorily fulfills the criteria of low
carbon gas production and high overall yield.
However, in the absence of industrial fast-
breeders the use of nuclear fuel is not optimal,
and the production of high activity waste
materials is at a maximum. These are the principal
reasons for the development of a new, fourth
generation of nuclear reactors, minimizing the
undesirable side-effects of current nuclear energy
production technology while increasing yields by
increasing operation temperatures and opening the
way for the industrial production of hydrogen
through the decomposition of water. The
construction and use of such reactors is hindered
by several factors, including performance
limitations of known structural materials,
particularly if the life of the projected systems
had to extend over the periods necessary to
achieve low costs (at least 60 years). This book
collects lectures and seminars presented at the
homonymous NATO ASI held in autumn 2007 at the
Institut d’Etudes Scientifiques in Cargèse,
France. The adopted approach aims at improving and
coordinating basic knowledge in materials science
and engineering with specific areas of condensed
matter physics, the physics of particle/matter
interaction and of radiation damage. It is our
belief that this methodology is crucially
conditioning the development and the industrial
production of new structural materials capable of
coping with the requirements of these future
reactors.
  Bringing Zen Home Paula Arai,2011-09-30 Healing
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lies at the heart of Zen in the home, as Paula
Arai discovered in her pioneering research on the
ritual lives of Zen Buddhist laywomen. She reveals
a vital stream of religious practice that
flourishes outside the bounds of formal
institutions through sacred rites that women
develop and transmit to one another. Everyday
objects and common materials are used in inventive
ways. For example, polishing cloths, vivified by
prayer and mantra recitation, become potent tools.
The creation of beauty through the arts of tea
ceremony, calligraphy, poetry, and flower
arrangement become rites of healing. Bringing Zen
Home brings a fresh perspective to Zen scholarship
by uncovering a previously unrecognized but
nonetheless vibrant strand of lay practice. The
creativity of domestic Zen is evident in the
ritual activities that women fashion, weaving
tradition and innovation, to gain a sense of
wholeness and balance in the midst of illness,
loss, and anguish. Their rituals include chanting,
ingesting elixirs and consecrated substances, and
contemplative approaches that elevate cleaning,
cooking, child-rearing, and caring for the sick
and dying into spiritual disciplines. Creating
beauty is central to domestic Zen and figures
prominently in Arai’s analyses. She also discovers
a novel application of the concept of Buddha
nature as the women honor deceased loved ones as
“personal Buddhas.” One of the hallmarks of the
study is its longitudinal nature, spanning
fourteen years of fieldwork. Arai developed a
“second-person,” or relational, approach to
ethnographic research prompted by recent trends in
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psychobiology. This allowed her to cultivate
relationships of trust and mutual vulnerability
over many years to inquire into not only the
practices but also their ongoing and changing
roles. The women in her study entrusted her with
their life stories, personal reflections, and
religious insights, yielding an ethnography rich
in descriptive and narrative detail as well as
nuanced explorations of the experiential
dimensions and effects of rituals. In Bringing Zen
Home, the first study of the ritual lives of Zen
laywomen, Arai applies a cutting-edge ethnographic
method to reveal a thriving domain of religious
practice. Her work represents an important
contribution on a number of fronts—to Zen studies,
ritual studies, scholarship on women and religion,
and the cross-cultural study of healing.
  Digital Finance in Europe: Law, Regulation, and
Governance Emilios Avgouleas,Heikki
Marjosola,2021-12-20 Global finance is in the
middle of a radical transformation fueled by
innovative financial technologies. The coronavirus
pandemic has accelerated the digitization of
retail financial services in Europe. Institutional
interest and digital asset markets are also
growing blurring the boundaries between the token
economy and traditional finance. Blockchain, AI,
quantum computing and decentralised finance (DeFI)
are setting the stage for a global battle of
business models and philosophies. The post-Brexit
EU cannot afford to ignore the promise of digital
finance. But the Union is struggling to keep pace
with global innovation hubs, particularly when it
comes to experimenting with new digital forms of
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capital raising. Calibrating the EU digital
finance strategy is a balancing act that requires
a deep understanding of the factors driving the
transformation, be they legal, cultural, political
or economic, as well as their many implications.
The same FinTech inventions that use AI, machine
learning and big data to facilitate access to
credit may also establish invisible barriers that
further social, racial and religious exclusion.
The way digital finance actors source, use, and
record information presents countless consumer
protection concerns. The EU’s strategic response
has been years in the making and, finally, in
September 2020 the Commission released a Digital
Finance Package. This special issue collects
contributions from leading scholars who scrutinize
the challenges digital finance presents for the EU
internal market and financial market regulation
from multiple public policy perspectives. Author
contributions adopt a critical yet constructive
and solutions-oriented approach. They aim to
provide policy-relevant research and ideas
shedding light on the complexities of the digital
finance promise. They also offer solid proposals
for reform of EU financial services law.
  Parameterized Algorithms Marek Cygan,Fedor V.
Fomin,Łukasz Kowalik,Daniel Lokshtanov,Dániel
Marx,Marcin Pilipczuk,Michał Pilipczuk,Saket
Saurabh,2015-07-20 This comprehensive textbook
presents a clean and coherent account of most
fundamental tools and techniques in Parameterized
Algorithms and is a self-contained guide to the
area. The book covers many of the recent
developments of the field, including application
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of important separators, branching based on linear
programming, Cut & Count to obtain faster
algorithms on tree decompositions, algorithms
based on representative families of matroids, and
use of the Strong Exponential Time Hypothesis. A
number of older results are revisited and
explained in a modern and didactic way. The book
provides a toolbox of algorithmic techniques. Part
I is an overview of basic techniques, each chapter
discussing a certain algorithmic paradigm. The
material covered in this part can be used for an
introductory course on fixed-parameter
tractability. Part II discusses more advanced and
specialized algorithmic ideas, bringing the reader
to the cutting edge of current research. Part III
presents complexity results and lower bounds,
giving negative evidence by way of W[1]-hardness,
the Exponential Time Hypothesis, and kernelization
lower bounds. All the results and concepts are
introduced at a level accessible to graduate
students and advanced undergraduate students.
Every chapter is accompanied by exercises, many
with hints, while the bibliographic notes point to
original publications and related work.
  Handbook on Using Administrative Data for
Research and Evidence-based Policy Shawn
Cole,Iqbal Dhaliwal,Anja Sautmann,2021 This
Handbook intends to inform Data Providers and
researchers on how to provide privacy-protected
access to, handle, and analyze administrative
data, and to link them with existing resources,
such as a database of data use agreements (DUA)
and templates. Available publicly, the Handbook
will provide guidance on data access requirements
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and procedures, data privacy, data security,
property rights, regulations for public data use,
data architecture, data use and storage, cost
structure and recovery, ethics and privacy-
protection, making data accessible for research,
and dissemination for restricted access use. The
knowledge base will serve as a resource for all
researchers looking to work with administrative
data and for Data Providers looking to make such
data available.
  Flame Retardants for Textile Materials Asim
Kumar Roy Choudhury,2020-08-04 This book focuses
on flame retardants (FR) for textile materials. It
discusses basics of flame retardancy and
flammability and covers various types of flame
retardants and materials, including natural FRs,
halogen, phosphorous, and nanomaterial-based FRs.
This book also discusses methods of applications
of FRs and discusses FRs and the environment.
Covers a variety of interdisciplinary applications
in the textile industry Emphasizes environmental
aspects Reports on a large number of FR compounds
studied globally Discusses in detail recent
developments in halogen-free eco-friendly flame
retardants Extensively describes basic aspects of
flame retardancy and their measurements Aimed at
the practitioner and textile engineering
professional this work aims to ensure development
of safe textile materials for various uses,
including apparel, protective wear, floor
coverings, upholstery, drapery, and others.
  Advancing Oral Health in America Institute of
Medicine,Board on Health Care Services,Committee
on an Oral Health Initiative,2012-01-05 Though it
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is highly preventable, tooth decay is a common
chronic disease both in the United States and
worldwide. Evidence shows that decay and other
oral diseases may be associated with adverse
pregnancy outcomes, respiratory disease,
cardiovascular disease, and diabetes. However,
individuals and many health care professionals
remain unaware of the risk factors and preventive
approaches for many oral diseases. They do not
fully appreciate how oral health affects overall
health and well-being. In Advancing Oral Health in
America, the Institute of Medicine (IOM)
highlights the vital role that the Department of
Health and Human Services (HHS) can play in
improving oral health and oral health care in the
United States. The IOM recommends that HHS design
an oral health initiative which has clearly
articulated goals, is coordinated effectively,
adequately funded and has high-level
accountability. In addition, the IOM stresses
three key areas needed for successfully
maintaining oral health as a priority issue:
strong leadership, sustained interest, and the
involvement of multiple stakeholders from both the
public and private sectors. Advancing Oral Health
in America provides practical recommendations that
the Department of Health and Human Services can
use to improve oral health care in America. The
report will serve as a vital resource for federal
health agencies, health care professionals, policy
makers, researchers, and public and private health
organizations.
  Diversity K. April,M. Shockley,2006-11-28 This
unique collection of papers, from authors whose
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experience and nationalities are themselves
diverse, captures intellectual and personal
reflections on diversity. The authors offer unique
perspectives into diversity on an individual
level, as well as the experiential challenges of
implementing diversity programs at the country,
public sector, company and civil society levels.
In doing so, the book identifies a variety of
elements that define 'a multi-faceted reality'
that is at once contradictory, deeply personal,
artistic, emotionally evocative and intellectually
stimulating.
  The Moabites who are the Moors Sheik Way-El,
  Project Management H. N. Ahuja,1984-04-13
Completely rewritten book introducing quantitative
analysis techniques for complex construction
projects. Discusses and explains the need for
analytic tools, and then demonstrates their use in
planning and control of projects. Applies a
systems approach to project planning and control,
and describes the methodology step-by-step.
Describes the use of computers in project planning
and control.
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